
May 4, 1970 

  

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co. Pa held their regular monthly 

meeting at 8:00 p.m. in the election house, May 4, 1970.  All members were present. The 

minutes of the meeting were read and approved.   

 Present at the meeting were a representative from Service Supply Co., York, Pa. 

and one from Roadite Inc., York, Pa. to present and discuss with Supervisors of Dust oil, 

and liquid calcium for township roads.   

 The supervisors authorized the Secretary to advertise for 6,000 gallons, more or 

less for dust oil and liquid calcium and also 1,000 more or less FB-1 material in place.  

Bids to be opened on June 1, 1970 at 8:00 p.m. in the election house.   

 Mr. Dean Schultz was present to go over the Township planning board and the 

plan with the Supervisors. It was decided that such plan was to be brought up with 

Township solicitor, Mr. Daniel E. Teeter, for approval.  

  The following bills were presented for payment: 

    Township Account 

Harry D. Burns, Jr.    Labor      $200.50 

Clarence H. Myers   Labor      $332.75 

Willis O. Waybright   Labor      $225.75 

Paul Straley    Equip. Rental     $46.00 

Mildred Benner   Auditor Fee     $10.00 

Glenn Black    Auditor Fee     $10.00 

John Schwartz   Auditor Fee     $10.00 

Walter Fissel    Fuel for Truck    $137.38 

Conewago Contractors, Inc.   Snow Removal    $2,676.49 

Times and New Publishing  Advertising    $33.10 

Schuchart Petroleum Co.  Fuel and Repairs    $338.03 

York Building Products Co.  Hot Mix material    $444.80 

Agway Inc.    Repairs to Chain saw   $28.78 

Service Supply Co.   R.H. Rake and Parts    $636.17 

Sheets Truck Center   Parts to Truck    $36.17 

Bethlehem Mines Corp. Stone     $1,008.44 

Shealer Excavating   Equip. Rental     $1,000.00 

Saltzgivers Inc.   Parts to Tractor    $7.29 

Alstate - Hanover Co.  Pre-mix material   $44.21 

Beulah Snyder Tax Coll.  Taxes Collected    $326.21 

Oliver L. Seguin  Commission     $200.00 

 

 No further business, meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 

Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and signed by Harry Burns, Jr., supervisor 


